
How is indexing rate calculated? 

 
At the end of each year, the Treasury Board Secretariat forwards to the 
Association information on the increase in pension indexation that comes into 
effect on January 1 for federal public service pensions. 
 
As of January 1, 2024, the pension indexation rate will be 4,8% 
percent. Federal Retirees has been instrumental in the establishment of 
indexation of pensions in 1970. 
 
For more information on how this indexation is calculated, visit the  
Government of Canada website, to find out when you can expect to receive 
your withdrawal benefits. 
 
To find out when you can expect to receive your pension benefits, 
consult the Pension Centre calendar. 
 
If you have any questions about your pension payments, or if you find that a 
payment is overdue according to the schedule, you can contact the Pension 
Centre. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/treasury-board-secretariat/services/pension-plan/retired-members/rate-pension.html
https://www.tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca/remuneration-compensation/services-pension-services/pension/calendr-eng.html
https://www.tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca/remuneration-compensation/services-pension-services/pension/cn-cu-eng.html
https://www.tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca/remuneration-compensation/services-pension-services/pension/cn-cu-eng.html

